[CITY / COUNTRY TOWN NAME] LIQUOR ACCORD
[City / Country Town Name] Liquor Accord
[Street Address]

[City/Town]  VIC  [Postcode]

[Insert date]
[Mr/Ms] [First name Surname]

[Street address]
[City/Town VIC Postcode]
Dear [Mr/Ms] [Surname]
[NOTIFICATION OF PROPOSED BAN]
It has been alleged that on DATE you were involved in [briefly describe alleged incident] at the [licensed premises name]. 

On behalf of the [City / Country Town Name] Liquor Accord, I write to inform you that  members of the liquor accord may agree to ban a patron who has behaved in a manner that compromises the safety of staff and patrons or is involved in an aggressive or violent incident. 

The [City / Country Town Name] Liquor Accord will be meeting on [day month year] to discuss the appropriate course of action, this includes, determining the length of time you may be banned for the alleged incident and the number of licensed premises you may be banned from entering.
You may request a review of the proposed ban before the [City / Country Town Name] Liquor Accord makes a decision. You can attend the next meeting of the liquor accord on [date time location] or write a letter to the Chairperson that explains the circumstances of the alleged incident and why a ban from the venues may have a significant impact on your ability to participate in community activities by [date]. 

Please note that you may wish to seek help and support from your local health services, including [insert service name and phone number] for any assistance with alcohol misuse or aggression management.
Please contact me by phone [insert number] or [insert address] by [day month year] should you wish to request a review of the proposed ban or to discuss.
Yours sincerely,
[Insert Name]







Chairperson






Licensing Inspector
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